1/Feb/2011

Dear Friends,

We are pleased to invite you to the fourth meeting of the Liaison Committee. The meeting will take place on February 28 at 17:00-19:00 (light refreshments at 16:30) at Mishkenot Sha'ananim. Our topic will be "The Rabbis' Letter: Halacha and Practice". Our speakers will be Rabbi Shear Yeshuv Cohen, Chief Rabbi of Haifa and Chairman of the Senior Council for Dialogue Between the Chief Rabbinate of Israel and the Vatican and Boaz Haetzni, publicists and community activist.

We have attached an unofficial translation of the letter. Also please find attached a summary of the last Liaison Committee meeting held on November 23<sup>rd</sup>.

Please confirm your participation by phone or e-mail to the Ecumenical Fraternity or to the B'nai B'rith World Center.

Sincerely,

Rev. Petra Heldt, Director

Ecumenical Theological Research Fraternity in Israel

Alan Schneider, Director

B'nai B'rith World Center

The "Liaison Committee" – an informal Jewish-Christian initiative aimed at fostering better mutual respect and understanding between local Jews and Christians in a congenial atmosphere, and a platform for raising and resolving issues that impact on both communities.